
 
 

Notice to residents of:  

Borough of Matawan 
 

Re: 2015 Road Improvement Program – Contract 2 

 

Date: July 19, 2016 

 

Please be advised that Black Rock Enterprises, LLC was contracted by the Borough of 

Matawan, for the project “2015 Road Improvement Program – Contract 2”. The following 

improvements on your street may include:  

1. Concrete Sidewalks at Veterans Park 

 

This letter serves as notice and to make you aware of these construction undertakings, and 

the progression of the project. We emphasize caution, safety, and please be mindful of the 

surrounding construction equipment and the irregular and unusual site conditions.  

 

This work is scheduled to begin on or about July 20, 2016, weather permitting.  

 

We pardon the interruption, and we would like to thank you in advance for your patience 

and cooperation.  If you have any concerns please contact our office at (732) 967-6400 or 

Louis Tedesco at T&M (732) 671-6400. 

Thank You, 

Black Rock Enterprises, LLC 

 


